
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date:   March 26, 2018 

Contact:  Carrie A. Dittman 

   Centerville-Washington Park District 

   937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org  

Subject:  Grandparents Fishing Fun 

CENTERVILLE, OH: Meet at the Oak Grove Park fishing dock to see what you can catch! The Centerville-Washington Park District will 

provide equipment for grandparents and grandchildren (ages 7 – 10) to spend time together fishing for bluegill and largemouth bass on 

Sunday, April 15 from 9-11 a.m. The Oak Grove Park Pond, located at 1790 E. Social Row, is catch and release. Preregistration is required 

for Fishing Fun by Wednesday, April 12 at 4:30 p.m. Program fee per child is $9 for Centerville/Washington Township residents and $12 

for all others.  

 

The Centerville-Washington Park District operates eight community parks, nine nature parks, and 33 neighborhood parks encompassing more than 1,000 acres in 

Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 
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